
 
 
 
 
 
 
All Branch Mail Out # 88 
 
Date:   December 7, 2022 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    
    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Donna McRury 
    President 

NS/NU Command, RCL   
 
Subject: President’s Christmas Message 
 
Message: Please see attached Christmas 

Message from NS/NU Command 
President Donna McRury 
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Dear Comrades: 

With the Christmas season upon us, let me take this opportunity to thank you for 
your hard work and dedication to The Royal Canadian Legion, especially in support 
of our Veterans and their families.   

Indeed 2022 was not without challenge Comrades.  Even though covid is still among 
us, we have learned to live our lives a “new way.”  With that true Legion spirit 
we’ve done what needed to be done, one day at a time always with an eye to the 
future. It is because of your determination and ability to forge through all the 
expectations, recommendations and health protocols that we have been able to 
keep our doors open for our Veterans, members and our guests. Some days were 
better than others but we remained dedicated to the goals and objectives of The 
Royal Canadian Legion. 

To all Members, Executive Council, staff and our Executive Director Comrade 
Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte, I thank you for all you have done over this past year.  

Comrades, from my home to yours, I wish you a very Merry Christmas and a happy, 
healthy New Year.  

May 2023 be a year of happiness for all. 

Merry Christmas Comrades,  

 

Donna McRury 

President 

Nova Scotia/Nunavut Command 

The Royal Canadian Legion 
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